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It’s Not Too Late to Join Us at the Metro Cities Annual Meeting! 
 
Metro Cities’ Annual Meeting will be held Wednesday, April 24 at the Como Park Zoo and 
Conservatory in the Bullard Rainforest Auditorium, starting at 5:30 pm. We’re pleased to 
announce this year’s speakers are Briana Bierschbach of MPR News and Peter Callaghan of 
MinnPost. The evening starts with a social hour, followed by our guest speakers, and will wrap up 
with a brief business meeting to elect members and officers to the Board of Directors. This is a fun 
event, and good opportunity to network with other city colleagues throughout the metropolitan 
area. 
 
All member city staff and elected officials are welcome and encouraged to attend. There is no 
cost, but we do ask that you RSVP as soon as possible if you plan to attend. Click here to view 
the event flyer. 
 
PLEASE NOTE: Postcards went out previously that stated in error that the meeting is on 
Thursday, however, the meeting is on Wednesday. We hope to see you all on Wednesday, April 
24! 
 
For questions or to RSVP, contact Kimberly at 651-215-4000 or kimberly@metrocitiesmn.org. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
Metro Cities News is emailed periodically to all Metro Cities member mayors, councilmembers, city managers and 
administrators to keep officials abreast of important metro city issues. This information is also intended to be shared 
with city staff. 
 
If you’d like to sign up to receive Metro Cities News, please email newsletter@metrocitiesmn.org and provide the 
following: Name, Title, Employer and Email address. Thank you. 
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